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Thursday 8th November 2018 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

In P2 we are going on a school trip to see ‘The Elf and the Shoemaker’ in the 

MAC Theatre at 10:30 am on Tuesday the 27th November. This term our topic is 

‘Fairytales’ and we think this is a brilliant opportunity for our pupils to see a fairy-tale 

come to life in a state of the art venue. We are very grateful to the HSA for covering 

the cost of the bus and the school for subsidising approximately 50% of the ticket 

costs. Please note: 
 

*If your child is entitled to free school meals the cost is: £3.00 

**If your child is not entitled to school meals the cost is: £5.00   
 

 Please fill out the permission slip below with the money in a sealed envelope and 

return it by Tuesday 13th November at the latest. This is a normal school day and 

pupils should wear full school uniform and an appropriate coat. The children will 

return to school in time for lunch/school dinner.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Ward, Miss McGurk and Miss O’Leary 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
P2 School trip to the MAC Theatre at 10:30 am on Tuesday the 27th November 

    

 I do give permission for my child to attend 

 

I do not give permission for my child to attend 

 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________ 
 

Parent signature: __________________________________ 

 

Contact phone number: _____________________________ 

 

Medical needs / allergies: ____________________________________________ 
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